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Executive Board meeting 20 April 2022 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the tenth meeting in 2022 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board decided on a reply to the European Commission (DG NEAR)’s consultation in the 
context of the Enlargement package 2022. 

The Executive Board discussed a proposal for a EU-US expert group on obtaining e-evidence via the Mutual 
Legal Assistance (MLA) channel from the United States.  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


